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From: Plan Cons Area Team (Sussex and Kent) (NE)
<PlanConsAreaTeamSussexandKent@defra.gsi.gov.uk >

Sent: 12 April 2018 17:59

To: Planning

Subject: FAC: N - (NE ref - 242378) Hybrid application for mixed use

development - Princes Parade Promenade Princes Parade (Shepway) Y17/1042/SH

242378 - Hybrid application for mixed use development - Princes Parade Promenade Princes
Parade (Shepway) Y17/1042/SH

Dear I\—

In addition to the advice that we previously provided (under our ref. 227013), we recommend that you
contact Kent County Council regarding impact on the England Coast Path (ECP), which runs along the
southern edge of the planning application site. As the proposal includes the widening of the promenade
aleng which the ECP runs, appropriate diversion/s and signage will need to be in place during the
construction period.

For your convenience, the contact details for the Environment and Public Rights of Way department at
KCC are as follows:

Email: county.hall@kent.gov.uk or call: 03000 41 71 71.

Yours sincerely,

Adviser
Sustainable Development
Sussex & Kent Team

Natural England

Mail Hub Natural England,
County Hall,

Spetchley Road,
Worcester

WR5 2NP

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected
and England's traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations.

In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, | will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing.

Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard.



----- Original Message-----
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Sent: 21 March 2018 11:25
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Subject: Planning Consultation Y17/1042/SH - Princes Parade Promenade Princes Parade

Please see attached letterThe contents and any attachments of this e-mail message are confidential and
intended only for the named addressees. If you have received it in error, please advise the sender
immediately by return email and then delete it from your system. Any unauthorised distribution or copying
of this transmission, or misuse or wrongful disclosure of infarmation contained in it, is strictly prohibited.
Shepway District Council cannot accept liability for any statements made which are clearly the sender's
own and not expressly made on behalf of the council. All email to and from the council may be monitored in
accordance with the council's policies.

To report this email as SPAM, please forward it to spam@forcepoint.com

Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs {Defra) This email and any attachments is intended
for the named recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose. store or
copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated
attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within Defra systems we can accept no
responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Defra's computer systems may be monitored
and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.





